
TO: ALL NEWS EDITORS AND JOURNALISTS  

 

MEDIA ADVISORY OF MULATI ACCESS ROAD PROJECT HANDOVER  

 

On the 12th of February 2021 (Friday), Mayor of Greater Tzaneen Municipality Cllr Maripe Mangena will 
be doing a site handover of Mulati access road project.  

Project stakeholders and contractors are expected to grace the ceremony that will take place at Jack 
Mashamba Primary School (Mulati), starting at 09:00.  

Members of the media are invited to attend the handover ceremony.  

DATE: 11 FEBRUARY 2021 

 

Issued by Neville Ndlala  

Spokesperson for GTM  

073 076 2124 

 


